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October 2019   

 

INTERGENERATIONAL ACTIVITIES 
 

-We had a fun field trip to Pine Tree Apple 

orchard on October 2nd! It was a little wet and 

chilly, but despite the weather we had a great 

time. We went on a long wagon ride where the 

kids were able to pick and eat an apple. Then we 

went to the pumpkin patch and the kids got to 

pick out their own pumpkin to take home.  

 

-The Early Preschoolers are having a special 

“Baking with Grandfriends” on October 16th. 

 

-The Preschoolers are having a special “Science 

with Grandfriends” activity on October 30th.  

 

To see the exciting things happening at 

KINDER VILLAGE, like us on Facebook! 

@ Kinder Village Child Care Center or check out 

our website at www.kindervillage.org 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINDER VILLAGE NEWS 
www.kindervillage.org 

ktonda@episcopalhomes.org 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Party  

Thursday, October 31st   

(more details to follow) 

 

KINDER VILLAGE CLOSED 

Thursday, Nov. 28th (Thanksgiving) 

      Friday, Nov. 29th  

 

What a warm and wet fall we are having! 

The preschool kids sure have loved playing in the 

mud outside. In September we have spent a lot of 

time in the preschool classrooms talking about 

being a “Bucket Filler.” We think the students are 

understanding the concept and we will continue to 

use that language throughout the year. Now we are 

working on “first time listening” as we work 

towards the kids responding the first time a 

teacher asks them to do something.  

Down in the Infant/Toddler area things are 

looking a bit “spooky” as the teachers decorated 

for Halloween. Ms. Kayla had the following themes 

in her toddler room: 

-Back to School 

-Johnny Apple Seed (his birthday month) 

-Hello Fall 

-Fun with Leaves 

 

  

MOVING ON UP! 
  Kayleanna to Infant B 

 

  Addison to Toddlers 

 

  Theodore to Early Preschool  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME! 
 

Ms. Katie as our new Infant/Toddler Float 

Teacher! 


